
FINAL REMINDER 

GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF SCHOOL EDUCATION 

NAGALAND : : KOHIMA 

 
 

 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

      Dated Kohima, the 16th December 2024 

NO. ED/PLN/ PVT-SCHOOL/DATA/2024  : : In continuation to our earlier  

Notification of even number dated 7th October 2024, this is to inform all Private Schools in the 

State that the final call for data submission through Google Form has been extended to 31st 

January 2025. The link to the Google Form is available on the Department’s Official Website 

https://education.nagaland.gov.in/ 

A total of 552 private schools have already submitted their data details of which is made 

available in the Department’s Official Website (Annexure). 
 

For any queries or assistance regarding the data collection process, please contact 94852 76690. 
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